
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Students who completed their Junior Cycle examinations in June 2024 will receive their Junior Cycle 

results on Wednesday October 9th. As this is an important occasion for these students, we wish to 

mark it in a manner which reflects this. 

Students receiving results will gather in the school hall from 2:15pm. They will then be presented their 

certificates by their 3rd year tutors.  

We wish to invite Parents/Guardians to join us from 2pm for tea and coffee and to meet with students 

to celebrate their results and the formal signalling of the completion of their Junior Cycle.  

Once results have been distributed students are free to leave school to join their families and friends 

to celebrate their results in a safe manner. We ask that students do not congregate around the school 

premises or the town immediately after receiving their certificates as the normal school day is still in 

progress.  

We wish all our students the very best on receiving their Junior Cycle results.  

The normal school day applies on Thursday October 10th, and we look forward to seeing all students 

present on that day.  

If any parents or students need support following the receipt of results, please contact 

info@scoildara.ie. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. M. Mc Donagh (Principal)                                                        Ms.T. Tighe (yearhead) 
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